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Where in the World is Jesus? 

D-Now   Feb. 3-5 

Valentine’s Day Gourmet Apples 

$15 
 

Money raised helps to support mission projects this summer 

By GHBC mission team in Guatemala 

 

See a mission team members to order yours! 

  

Coming March 19th 

Harvest Sunday 

http://www.grovehillbaptist.org/
http://www.grovehillbaptist.org/


            

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from Bro. Tony 

     I want to take this opportunity to introduce each of you to an important event beginning 

February 26th and ending on March 19th. The event is called “Harvest Sunday.” This will 

be an evangelist outreach ministry involving, hopefully, ever member of our church 

reaching out to those who are lost or un-churched. I will be sharing in the upcoming days 

more about this event. 

     Please continue praying for our Guatemala team as we prepare for our trip this July. 

This year’s trip is more expensive than ever before.  We will be working hard to raise the 

35 thousand plus dollars that we will need. If you would like to help we would greatly 

appreciate it. 

     Before I close there are two important needs. One, we need a VBS director for this 

summer and second we need someone who can teach or help with Mission Friends on 

Wednesday nights.  If you can or will help please call the office or call me.   Thanks. 

 

Together In Christ, 

Pastor Tony. 

 

 

 

 

Together In Christ, 

Pastor Tony. 

 

 WHAT’S THE WORD? DR. RANDY BOONE 
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      Can you believe that we are in the month of February?  How many of us made 
New Year resolutions only to see that we have already failed at keeping them!  There 
is one thing I know for sure and that is that Jesus never fails.  He is always faithful to 
keep his promises to us.  As we continue into 2017 let’s be committed to God as much 
as He is committed to us! 
 
     Pray for our youth as they participate in D-Now Feb. 3-5.  I am looking 

forward to hearing about the great things God is going to do. 

 

     We have a place for you in the Celebration Choir!  Now is the time!  Don’t put 

it off any longer.  Join us now!! 

 

Young @ Heart – Feb. 21  Shipps Harbour and Tanger Outlet Mall.  Sign up today. 
 

For HIM only, 

 

 

 

  

 



            

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            Sunday School 
January         1st       134 
January         8th      154 
January       15th      149 
January       22nd     155 
January       29th      183 
 
            
 

Offering 
Jan.      1st    $14,246.40    
Jan.      8th   $10,012.80 
Jan.    15th     $ 7,658.38 
Jan.    22nd   $ 6,125.60 
Jan.    29th   $ 6,223.82 

 
 
 
 

 
 

HEARTBEAT NUMBERS 

God’s Deacons serving  
Deacon of the Week: 

 

Feb.   5   Craig Hoven 

Feb.  12  Chad Bradford 

Feb.  19  Gerald Criswell 

Feb.  26  Russell Brunson 

 

    

February 12 
@ 4:00 pm  

Deacon’s Meeting 

               

Nursery 

Volunteers 
We are seeking those 

who would be willing to 

work in the nursery  

in 2017. 

Look for a sign up 

Sheet in the foyer! 

 

 

Youth News! 
In Matthews Gospel he records one of the most important mandates for believers. Jesus commands us, GO! Go and 

make disciples. Over the past two years that has been our name for the youth ministry at GHBC, “Go Ministries.” God 

has truly been working in and through the youth for the past two years. We have seen numerical growth but most 

importantly Spiritual growth. Reflecting back on 2016 I think back on all God has done. I know and you know that God 

is not finished with His work here at GHBC. 

I am excited to announce a new name for the GHBC youth as we start into 2017. CULTIVATE! While Jesus was on earth, 

He used agriculture as a way of teaching. In Luke 8: 5-8 Jesus shares the Parable of the Sower. As believers, we must 

understand that not everyone will hear the word of the Lord and believe. But it is our responsibility to “cultivate,” 

prepare not only the ground around us for others to hear the truth, but prepare our own hearts to sow seeds that will 

spring to life with the truth of God’s word deeply rooted in our hearts!  

Paul shares these words in 1 Corinthians 9:6, “Remember this: Whoever sows sparingly will also reap sparingly, and 

whoever sows generously will also reap generously.” 
 

Young @ Heart 
Feb. 21 

Shipps Harbour and  
Outlet Mall 

Needed! 

Mission Friends 

Leader 

See Bro. Randy for details 

Children’s Camp   June 21-24   $25 Deposit due ASAP 

We are in need of a VBS director for this year.  Please prayerfully consider this place of service 

 and contact the church office if you are willing to serve. 

Attention All Men! 
If you are interested in attending Grid Iron 

this year, let us know so we can see how 

many rooms we need to book! 



            

  
 
 
 

 
Grove Hill Baptist Church 
PO Box 849 
Grove Hill, AL 36451 
 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 
 

  1 2 
 
 
 

3 
 
D-Now 

4 
 

5 
 

6 7 8 
 

9 
 

10 
 
 
 

11 
 
 
 
 

12 
 
 
 

13 
Apples 
Delivered 

14 15 16 
 

 

17 
 

18 
 
 

19 
No Awana today 
 
No P.M. service 

20 21 
Young @ 
Heart 
Shipps 
Harbour 
and Outlets 

22 23 
 

 

24 
30 Hour 
Famine 
Tompkins 
 

25 
 
 
 
 

26 
Youth Leading in 
Worship 

27 28   
 

  
 
 
 
 

God Loves 

Church Staff 
 

Dr. Tony Meinhardt, Pastor 
 

Dr. Randy Boone, Music & Education 
 

Coleman Windle, Student Pastor 
 

Thea Wiggins, Financial Secretary 
  

 Church Secretary 
 

Clara Cook, Custodian 

Decisions 
 

Baptisms 
 

New members 
Carl McCormick 
Derry Steadham 
Hope Steadham 

Dustin Steadham 
Alex Steadham 
Kelly Phillips 

Cydnee Phillips 
 
 
 

February 2017 
 


